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A Parent's Rights Don't End at The School Parking Lot!

It's time to stop treating parents like intruders at their own children’s school.
What can you do about it? There’s good news:

In a WIN for parents, the Youngkin administration’s education department has released revised
policies on transgender issues in schools that put parents back in the driver’s seat.

ACT NOW to ensure your school aligns with these revised policies:

e EMAIL YOUR SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS and ask them fo align their
policies with the revised “2023 Model Palicies on the Privacy, Dignity,
and Respect for All Students and Parents in Virginia’s Public Schools.”

e SIGN UP TO SPEAK—either in person or via video—at your school
board meetings. Ask board members to take a vote as soon as
possible fo align with the parent-friendly, revised policies.

e JOIN YOUR VOICES with others by downloading the Protect Every Kid
“speak up” fools:
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Take Action Now



http://smartmailerclick.bisglobal.net/act_linkClick.aspx?sm_guid=NjE3NjcwfDYzNDMzMzMyfDF8dG9kZEBmYW1pbHlmb3VuZGF0aW9uLm9yZ3w2MTAwMTEyfGh0dHBzOi8vZG9lLnZpcmdpbmlhLmdvdi9zdXBwb3J0L2dlbmRlci1kaXZlcnNpdHkvMjAyMi1tb2RlbC1wb2xpY2llcy1vbi10aGUtcHJpdmFjeS1kaWduaXR5LWFuZC1yZXNwZWN0LWZvci1hbGwtc3R1ZGVudHMtdG93bi1oYWxsLnBkZnwwfDB8MHwxMDgzfDB8MHx8NjEwODI0fDE1

Wondering What To Say?

Check out these speaking tips below!

Schools can and should protect every single child equally and fairly. It is possible to do
this without trampling on parents' constitutional rights and the privacy and safety
rights of our kids.

We need a balanced approach to this issue that respects all families in the district.

Too many school board members are only recognizing a one-sided narrative. We urge
you to consider the equally important perspective of teens and families who've
experienced real harm caused by policies that cut parents out of the process. (For real-
life stories, visit FamilyFoundation.org/ProtectEveryKid)

It’s time to clean up harmful policies that disrespect parents' rights to be involved in
life-changing decisions in their children's lives and leave parents in the dark when
sexual and gender-identity experimentation are promoted by school officials.

We’re asking you to take action now to align your district policies with the revised
transgender-issue policies released by Gov. Youngkin's education department.
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